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Wednesday 8th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Just a few updates: 

 

World Book Day: 

Thank you to everyone who took part in World Book Day we raised £115.00 that will be used to purchase some 

new books for classrooms. 

 

Snow Forecast: 

The Met Office has issued a yellow warning of snow commencing at 3.00 am Thursday 9th March until 16.00 on 

Friday 10th March.  If due to health and safety reasons and/or availability of staff school/some classes are 

unable to open messages will be posted on Class Dojo and the school website www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk   

 

City of Trees: 

On Friday (weather permitting) staff and pupils will be planting 210 trees in the school grounds behind Class 1 

modular.  These trees will create a new woodland and wildlife area in the school which will further enhance 

outdoor learning opportunities for our pupils. New woodland planting will provide habitats for birds, butterflies, 

bees etc. and can also help to reduce air pollution in the area.  

 

Parent Governor Vacancy: 

There is still a vacancy for a second parent governor; elections will again be taking place during the next two 

weeks.   

 

National Education Union Strike: 

At the moment, there are planned to be two further days of national industrial action by the NEU on 

Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March. 

Reception Class Z will be closed on Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March. 

Class 4 will be closed on Thursday 16th March. 

If anything changes I will let you know as soon as I know anything else. 

 

Free School Meal Vouchers – Easter Holidays: 

The Household Support Fund is again continuing so the LA will be providing funding to support with food and 

cost of living increase for children eligible for Free School Meals (benefit related) for the Easter Holidays. 

This will be £30 per child for the Easter Holiday. You will again receive them as E- Vouchers direct to your 

email, prior to the Easter Holidays.   

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 

 

 

http://www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk/

